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Dear Clerk of the Board Brown,

I am writing to encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board (IPCB) to approval the revision to Illinois' Multi-
Pollutant Standard air emissions rule filed by the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA). I support this
revision as it is the best path forward to preserve air quality, while protecting jobs and sustaining economic vitality
in the state of Illinois.

The result of this rule change would guarantee environmental benefits from a single strict limit on emissions that is
lower than the amount allowed today while it replaces two sets of annual emission rate limits with a single set of
specific annual tonnage limits.

Thank you for your hard work and for this much fairer approach!!

Sincerely,

Gerald R. Ryckman
1500 Eastport Plaza Dr
Collinsville, IL 62234
grryckman@gmail.com
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